
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

              
                                                                                                                    
 
      
                                                  
                                                                       
 

 
                                                                                                    

SPANAWAY LIONS CLUB 
 
 President 

George Budd 
(H) 253-472-6251 

georgebsr@aol.com 
 

Secretary 
Dave McClintock 
H: 253-843-2942 

davemcclin@wildblue.net 
 

Treasurer 
Larry Nelson 

(H)253-537-7912 
©  253-973-1124 

lnelson@foxinternet.net 
 

Bulletin Editor 
Dave McClintock 
H: 253-843-2942 

davemcclin@wildblue.net 
 

We meet every 2nd & 4th 
Tuesday of each month 

6:30 pm – Social 
7:00 pm – Dinner 

Location: 
 Paradise Village Bowl 

12505 Pacific Ave S. 
Tacoma, WA. 

 Guests and Visitors 
Are always welcome! 

 
Our Web Page:  

www.spanawaylions.org 
Web Master: Anne Asplund 

  Chartered April 1967                                                

From the President... 
 

A safety note from your King Lion;  Schools are back in session and 
the speed limit in the school area is 20 mph.  As a school crossing 
guard, I have observed many drivers exceeding the speed limit – 
some even drive through at highway speed. I’m asking everyone to 
please watch out for the children and make sure you obey the speed 
limit – for the safety of the children.  In my travel this summer back 
to my home town in the mid-west, I noticed that the school speed 
limit in 4 states, Iowa, Minnesota, Wisconsin, and South Dakota, is 
15 mph.   
   I want to say a BIG “THANK YOU” to Dave Bartlett, George 
Budd, Art Pressel, Nancy Slade and myself for their work at the 
Prairie House Museum Work Party on Saturday, November 19th.  
   I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving and didn’t eat too much 
turkey like I did!   We have our annual Christmas Dinner this coming 
Saturday, December 3rd, at Fir Lane.  Be there by 6 pm.  We will not 
have any dinner meetings at Paradise Village Bowl during the 
month of December.   
Our next regular meeting will be January 10.    
   Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas and safe New Year!! 
 
 
     KL Darrell  

      Nov./Dec. 2011 
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“Don’t Squat With Your Spurs On” 
-Texas Bix Bender 

“The length of a conversation don’t tell nothin’ about the 
size of the intellect.” 
 
“Nothin’s better than a cool drink of water - but too much 
can give you a bellyache.”  
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Spanaway Lions Club  
   

Dec 3  Club Christmas Party      6:00 pm 
 
Jan 10  Club Board Meeting      5:45 pm 
  Dinner Meeting      7:00 pm 
 
Jan 24  District Governor Visit     7:00 pm 
      
 
 
            
           
 
      
 
 
    

 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
 

   
 

DAVE BARTLETT     Nov 10  
MIKE EXLEY   Nov 29     

 

  July 5      Donna Pressel 
  July 23     Ed Jarry 

MarkYour Calendar 

Spanaway Board of Officers  
2011 - 2012 

 
President  Darrell Behounek 
1st VP   Anne Asplund 
2nd VP   Nancy Slade 
Secretary  Dave McClintock 
Treasurer  Larry Nelson 
Tail Twisters  Ken Wedin 

Larry Nelson 
Lion Tamer  Nancy Slade 
2 Yr. Directors Mike Exley 
   Lillian Castellote 
1 Yr Directors  Ken Wedin 
   Holly Wedin  
Membership  Anne Asplund 
 

Dave Bartlett   Nov 10 
Donna Saling   Nov 24 
Mike Exley   Nov 29 
 
Darrell Behounek  Dec 1 
George Budd   Dec 7 

2 
Installation of Officers 

June 14, 2011 

A Note from Your Editor 
 
I just want to apologize to everyone for 
being lazy and not publishing a bulletin 
in November.  So this one is a dual one 
for November and December.   

Is Your Heating System Ready for Winter? 
-Change your air filter regularly for proper air flow. If you have a forced air heater, 
check your filter every 2 months.  
-Schedule a check-up for your heating system.  Schedule a maintenance check and 
cleaning every few years on a forced air heating system.  For a heat pump, bump that 
up to every year.  
-Add insulation, seal ducts.  Seal and insulate furnace ductwork in the attic and crawl 
space.  


